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I would like to comment:  I've been a notary for many years, when you quit sending
out cards to remind us to renew, I lost track of my renewal date and didn't renew on
time so I had to take the training over again and pay for it. If I have to take training
every time I renew I would just let my notary go.  I don't use my notary very much,
maybe 20 times a year so it wouldn't be worth while for me to take training every time
I renew even if it is free. If you let the notaries know what the changes are why should
they have to take the training over every time they renew?

Sylvia Ward
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